

February 17, 2020

Dear Graduands,

Subject: Request for Graduation Speech entries (Arabic and English)

Dear Class of 2020

The Graduation Ceremony for the Class of 2020 will be held on June 4, 2020 at the Gulf Convention Center. This ceremony is attended by Graduands and their families, faculty and guests. It serves as a festive and fond farewell to the graduating class and we endeavor to make it a memorable event for all. Each year, as part of the program for this special evening, two Graduands address the audience (one in English and the other in Arabic).

The Graduation Committee invites interested Graduands to audition for this year's speeches by preparing a speech which has an inspiring message for the entire audience, including the Graduands, parents as well as faculty and staff.

Please note the following:

- Speeches should be no longer than 3 minutes in delivery. (Applicants are requested to time themselves before submitting the text of their speeches).
- Speeches will be delivered individually.

If you would like to be considered for this honor, please e-mail a copy of your speech (in PDF format) with your full name, Student ID, College and contact information, no later than March 11th, 2020 to studentlife@ruw.edu.bh

All submissions will be reviewed by a selection committee and finalists will be contacted by the Office of Student Life.

We look forward to your participation.

Sincerely,

For more information contact:

Tel: +973 17764427 / +973 17764455

Email: Studentlife@ruw.edu.bh